College Station Independent School District

Success....each life....each day....each hour

MEMORANDUM

To: Eddie Coulson, Deputy Superintendent for Curriculum &
Instruction/Personnel

From: Judy McLeod, Director of Career/Technology and Community Education

Date: May 7, 2004

Subject: Building Use Continuation Request

Agenda Item: K-1

Board Priority/ Board Priorities A and C - District Goal 4

District Goal:

BACKGROUND

On April 22, Pastor Brad Evans of Grace Bible Church turned in the informational letter that
CSISD requires for continued use of our facilities. The church has been conscientious in their
use of A&M Consolidated Middle School for the past two years and we appreciate their
diligence in attending to our policies and procedures.

RECOMMENDATION

Given that Grace Bible Church meets all requirements of the CSISD Building Use guidelines and
agrees to all terms set forth by district policy, it is recommended that approval of their continued
use request be granted.
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